PERMANENT MISSION OF MONGOLIA

03 May 2023

Excellency,

As you are aware the Government of Mongolia will present its second
Voluntary National Review of implementation of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable
Development at the 2023 High-level Political Forum on Sustainable Development to
be convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council.

Herewith, | have the honor to submit the main messages of Mongolia's
second Voluntary National Review.

The Government of Mongolia attaches great importance to the
implementation of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development and looks forward
to sharing experiences, including successes, challenges and lessons learned.

| look forward to acknowledgement of receipt of this letter.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Enkhbold Vorshilov
Ambassador and Permanent Representative

Her Excellency Lachezara Stoeva
President of the Economic and Social Council, United Nations
New York

6 East 77th Street, New York, NY 10075
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